
 
 

Next year begins a transition to new boys’ uniform shorts, and boys’ 
and girls’ uniform pants and gym sweat pants.  Although these uniforms 
may be worn next year before they are officially “retired,” if your child has 
outgrown them or is graduating, please consider donating these items and 
any unused uniforms to benefit Catholic schools in Haiti through Hands 
Together (www.handstogether.org).  Please drop off any uniforms to the bin 
in the lobby marked “Uniforms for Haiti” by June 26.  

We must pay to ship the clothing to the Hands Together warehouse in 
Florida and they will cover shipping to Haiti. Donations of $1, $5, $10 or 
whatever you can spare to help offset shipping costs are greatly appreciated. 
Please place cash or check made out to St. James School in an envelope in 
the bag with your donated uniforms. 

Thank you!! 
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